Attica Special Board Meeting – December 21st, 2011


  MINUTES OF THE ATTICA TOWNSHIP BOARD

SPECIAL MEETING

Held on December 21st, 2011

Nancy Herpolsheimer, Clerk

At a duly posted special meeting of the Attica Township Board held on the 21st day of December 2011, at the Attica Township Hall, 4350 Peppermill Road, Attica, Michigan. 

 The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Ochadleus at 10:00 a.m.  PRESENT:  Supervisor Al Ochadleus, Treasurer Pam Mason, Clerk Nancy Herpolsheimer and Trustees Richard Lacey and Phillip Madeline. ABSENT:  None.


The purpose of this special meeting was to review the INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT CREATING THE I-69 INTERNATIONAL TRADE CORRIDOR NEXT MICHIGAN DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION.


Supervisor Ochadleus reviewed the INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT CREATING THE I-69 INTERNATIONAL TRADE CORRIDOR NEXT MICHIGAN DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION and discussed the advantages to Attica Township joining the Next Michigan Development Corporation. The cost for Attica Township will be no more than $1,831.95 per year for three years with a six month opt out option. There was discussion. 

MOTION by Lacey, seconded by Madeline to adopt the resolution creating the INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT CREATING THE I-69 INTERNATIONAL TRADE CORRIDOR NEXT MICHIGAN DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION. A vote was taken. Ayes: All; Nays: None. Absent: None. MOTION CARRIED.
There being no further business before the Board, MOTION by Lacey seconded by Madeline to adjourn the meeting at 10:22 a.m. A vote was taken. Ayes: All. Nays: None. MOTION CARRIED.
Submitted by:

Respectfully Submitted By:

                                                           

___________________________
Valerie Schultz, Recording Secretary                 Nancy Herpolsheimer, Clerk
